
 
 
 

September 4, 2019  
“A little goodness coming your way!!” 

 
Hello, members and friends of “All Saints”  

 
A reminder that our schedule changes this weekend … September 8.   

Worship at 8:30 and 11:00  
In between services (9:45 – 10:45) are Sunday School, Youth group breakfast club,  

and adult choir rehearsal.   
Have any of you thought about singin’ in the choir?? ----- drop in and give it a try.  

Call our director – Doug Klang (708-945-2188) if you have any questions.  
 

Thursday evening worship has moved inside.  Same time ---- 7:30 … always including  
sharing the Lord’s Supper.  Consider trying Thursday evening.  About half of those who come  

also come back on Sunday.  Come and enjoy.  You can hang-out afterwards … for a cup  
of fresh coffee or a good glass of wine.   

 
We have a couple nice things coming up …  

 
**FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 is our first “outreach bingo” of the season.  This one is in memory  

of Vern Bock.  Wow --- do we miss him!! 
Doors open at 6:30 … “first call” at 7:00.  

If you’d like ---- feel free to wear some Blackhawks apparel.  
He was an avid fan!!  Please rsvp on Sunday.  

 
*SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 29 … The Civil War Band from Bloomington, IL is performing a  

concert here at 2:00.  My late brother Gary founded this band some 25 years ago … and they  
are still performing in his spirit and memory.  They wear the Civil War uniforms … and play  

instruments from that era ------- restored, of course!@!! 
They make quite an effort to come here.  Hoping for a good turn-out … please rsvp when you come Sunday.  

 
 

Need you.  
Love you.   

Always honored to serve you.  
 

Joy,  
 

Don    


